
 

 

 
                   Date:- 31.01.2025 

To,    
The President/Secretary  
Affiliated District Units of  
U.P. Para Sports Association. 

Subject: Postponement of 1st UP State Para Shooting Championship 2025 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is to inform you that the 1st UP State Para Shooting Championship 2025 for Rifle/Pistol events, 
scheduled to be held at Bareilly Shooting Club from 31st January to 2nd February 2025, has been 
postponed until further notice. 

The decision has been taken due to a less number of entries. We will communicate the revised dates as 
soon as they are finalized. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Thanking You, 

For and behalf of UPPSA 

 

 

Dr. Kavinder Chaudhary 
President 
U.P. Para Sports Association. 
 

 
  


